
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  'An Academy to be Proud of’ 

 

 

Thursday 15th November 2018 

 

Reception Christmas Nativity 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We would like to invite you to our Reception Christmas Nativity, which will take place on Thursday 13th 
December. There will be two performances on this day.  

The morning performance will take place at 9.30am and the afternoon performance will take place at 2.00pm.  

Due to fire regulations, we are limited to the number of tickets for each performance. Therefore, tickets will be 
limited to 2 per child (no charge) and will be given on a ‘first come first served basis’.  

Please return the slip below to your class teacher.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs. Shepherd 

Early Years Phase Leader 

 

 

Reception Christmas Nativity 

 

Child’s name _____________________________________ Class ____________________ 

I would like ___________ tickets (2 maximum) for the morning performance (9.30am) 

I would like ___________ tickets (2 maximum) for the afternoon performance (2pm) 

 

Signed _____________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


